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On behalf of the Village of Aurora Board of Trustees, I would like to lend our unanimous support of the 
Patrick Tavern Market for the Lipinski Award. For many of our residents, it is a convenient option to 
purchase their produce, staples, meats, baked goods, and specialty items given that the closest 
supermarket is 20+ miles away. 
 
As a veteran myself, I am personally very proud of the encouragement and support by the Patrick 
Tavern Market of our local farmer veterans. Not only do they supply their goods for the Patrick Tavern 
Market, but many of them offer delivery options. This is a significant benefit as most of our community 
consists of senior citizens and retirees.  
 
The Village of Aurora humbly appreciates your consideration of the Patrick Tavern Market for the 
Lipinski award. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
James Orman 
Mayor of Aurora, NY 
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